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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: davidgalpine1@frontier.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 9:52 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

Dear Mr. Barnes 
 
I am a 75 year old resident of Chester/Lake Almanor for 16 years.  I own the Chester Car Wash of which I 
derive my living from and depend on summer tourism for my income.  They come to Plumas County to enjoy 
the beautiful recreation lake, & fishing & camping with their families.  The Thermal Curtain would destroy 
most of our tourism and devastate our economy in our small town.  I lived in Lake County (Clear Lake) for 30 
years and watched that lake destroyed by algae from water being too warm.  Dead fish washed all over the 
shores in August from warm water killing them and the lake smelled terrible. I am completely opposed to the 
Thermal Curtain.   Please do not let them destroy our beautiful lake.  Thank you.   I am using someone's 
computer other than my own.  My e-mail is "sweetp23@frontier.com.  Peggy Galpine  (530) 258-7787 


